NEW SOUTH WALES

' ( BAR ASSOCIATION

Returning to practice after

parental leave

Our panel will discuss their varied experiences
and the challenges they faced both during and
after a period of parental leave at the bar.

We particularly encourage male barristers to
come along and participate in the discussion
since this is a complex and challenging issue
relevant to both parents.

Please note that we will be holding another
lunchtime panel-style CPD on 15 July on the
topic of “Juggling family and practice
responsibilities at the bar”.

BYO lunch welcome.

THIS SEMINAR IS OPEN TO MEMBERS OF THE NSW
BAR ASSOCIATION

REGISTRATION IS NOT REQUIRED

For more information, please contact Bali Kaur
bkaur@nswbar.asn.au OR (02) 9229 1722
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Selborne Chambers, B/174 Phillip Street, Sydney
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